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June 11, 1982
#3F-0682-11
TRC215
File: 3-0-3-c

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3

Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Additional Information in Support of Request for
License Reactivation

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter dated February 24, 1982, and suppl emented by letter dated
April 2, 1982, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) has requested reactiva-
tion of the Senior Operator License for Mr. Doyle Morrison. In accor-
dance with a verbal request from your staff, attached is a copy of Mr.
Morrison's Requalification Examination submitted in support of the
request for reactivation and renewal of Mr. Morrison's Senior Operator
License.

The attached Requalification Examination is requested to be withheld
f rom public disclosure as provided for in 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6).
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Mr. H. R. Denton
3F-0682-11
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:

If you desire any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Mr. Bruce E. Crane, Nuclear Operations Training ' Manager - at (904)
795-6486 at Extension 343..

Very truly yours,

b 44 A

David G. Mardis
Acting Manager

| Nuclear Licensing

Mardis(F02)Cl-3

Attachment
'

cc: J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W. Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

D. H. Beckham, Acting Chief
Operator Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Ronald Maines
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
AR-5221
Washington, D.C. 20555
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